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AUG O82022 
Dear Ms. Reid, 

Thank you 
Your gift fulfills dreams 

Dreams may vary from student to student, but support from donors like Niagara Police Services Board help to 
make each student's dream a reality. You are at the heart of our success at Niagara College; it is because of your 
generous contributions throughout the 2021-22 academic year in support of scholarships and bursaries that 
students may work through any financial barriers in their path to pursuing post-secondary education. 

Niagara Police Services Board's gift, in support of the Regional Municipality of Niagara Police Services Board 
Bursary, enables students to achieve their big dreams and go on into the world to make a meaningful impact in 
the communities that they are part of. Thank you for your generosity; it is a powerful and exemplary 
demonstration of your commitment to the College, our students, and our community. 

11Your bursary opened hope for a brighterfuture just when I needed it. Donors like you are a ray of 

hope for students who need support... / cannot express my gratitude enough and I want you to 

know that your generous support will help me achieve my dreams". 

Candan Acar, Student, Early Childhood Education Program 

We are pleased to enclose a financial summary of your Fund for the period April 1, 2021 to March 31, 2022, 
along with the names of the recipient of your Award. 

As more NC students, faculty, and staff continue to return to campus, we are looking forward to building on the 
momentum of being all together once again and enjoying a lively campus. Your thoughtful donation makes a 
thriving student experience even more possible. 

Thank you for supporting student dreams and for being a valued member of our Niagara College family. 

Dr. Marc Nantel, P .Phys. 
Vice-President, Research & External Relations 
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2021-2022 Donor Fund Report 

Regional Municipality of Niagara Police Services Board Bursary 
8500 

Financial Summary 

Beginning Balance, as of April 1, 2021 
Donations and Investment Income 
Awards Disbursed 
Ending Balance, as of March 31, 2022 

$22,060.07 
+ $1,372.18 

- $800.00 
$22,632 .25 

2021-22 Award Recipients 

Student Name Program Award Amount 
Connor Dobbin Police Foundations - Advanced Standing $800 

Your Impact 
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